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          15th July 2022 

 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
 
 
 
Following our ongoing Risk Assessment, we have been monitoring the impact of the 
extremely hot weather. The met office have now issued a red warning and as a result, we 
have taken the decision to close the school on Monday 18 July. This will therefore effect 
students attending school on Monday morning, as original closure times were for Monday 
lunchtime. Should your child be due to attend an alternative setting, this too, will be 
cancelled on Monday. 
 
  
If your child was due to attend school on Monday morning, work will be shared with them 
from their teacher/ link to a platform they can use. 
 
  
May I take this opportunity to wish you a very relaxing summer and I look forward to meeting 
you all at some point in the next academic year. 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
  
Miss C Burns 
 
Interim Head of School 
Cranbury College 

http://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/

